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have a Ball on Monday, the 1st day of December, and 
that the officers for the ensuing year be a Committee to 
make the necessary arrangements.

“ THE ANNIVERSARY.”
The members of the Society met at three o’clock in the 

afternoon of the COih November, in Bay Street Presby­
terian Church, when the Rev. Dr. Jennings, one of the 
Society’s Chaplains, preached an excellent sermon to a 
large audience.

The Anniversary happening on a Sunday, the Ball took 
place on the Monday following (Dec. 1st,) which was 
highly successful, being attended by a very large number 
of the members of the Society and their friends. The 
guests were received by the President, John Gordon, 
Esq. ; the 1st Vice-President, W. Arthurs, Esq. ; and the 
2nd Vice-President, XV. B. McMurrich, Esq.


